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          Friday 27th May 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

RE: New School Uniform Provider- JK Clothing   

We are very proud of our school and the sense of belonging that children feel by being part of our 

school community.  Wearing school uniform plays a key role in promoting the ethos of our school, 

providing a clear sense of identity and sets an appropriate tone for education. 

 

At Rockliffe Manor, we are very pleased to offer you a new way of purchasing your school logo 

branded items at JK Clothing from June 2022.  You can purchase items either online 

https://www.jkclothing.net/ or by visiting their shop at 14 Wellington Parade, Sidcup DA15 9NB.  

Online orders can be delivered straight to your home, collected in store, or sent to school for you to 

pick up. 

We are delighted to partner with JK Clothing, which will allow you more freedom with your uniform 

purchases, especially during the school holidays, plus the opportunity to try on and view all sizes 

available. 

As usual, we are asking that all children wear a Rockliffe Manor  jumper or cardigan and have a 

Rockliffe Manor school book bag as a minimum of school logo items.  This will ensure that the cost of 

uniform is kept to an absolute minimum as items such as white polo shirts, grey or black trousers, 

shorts, skirts or pinafore dresses can be bought from a variety of high street retailers. You can of 

course still buy all of these items from JK Clothing, as well as other optional items such as a shower 

proof jacket, summer or winter hat. Please find a price list attached to this letter.  

 

As well as the option for you to purchase new school uniform from JK 

Clothing, we are delighted to launch our own Rockliffe Manor School 

Renew-niform Shop! 

Second-hand uniforms offer so many benefits for all parents, in 

addition to extending the life of garments and being more sustainable. 

We hope that this will offer a cost effective solution to parents and 

we will only be selling freshly washed and quality second-hand 

uniforms, neatly displayed on clothes rails in the hall.   

 

Our Renew-niform shop will be open on the last Friday of every half term from July in the school hall 

and will be pay as you feel. Please find our promotional poster attached. So that we can prepare 

for our first sale, please can we ask for donations of school uniform to the office by Friday 17th June 

2022.  

 

We hope that you are pleased about our new offer and please do let us know of any feedback you 

may have. It is always very useful to us to hear from parents.  

Yours sincerely        

 

 

Nancy Cook      Aimi Vdovin 

Associate Headteacher    Headteacher  

https://www.jkclothing.net/
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